
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

   
   

    
  

 
  

  
 

 
    

   
 

   
 

 

    
 

   
 

 
 
  

 
 

Below is the official record of Board actions and Committee reports for the quarterly 
meeting of the National Assessment Governing Board on November 19 – 21, 2015 in 
Arlington, Virginia. The resolutions adopted have been designated as action items. They 
are as follows: 

•	 The Governing Board approved the cut scores and exemplar items at each level for 
reporting the results of the NAEP Technology and Engineering Literacy assessment
for grade 8 starting with the Nation's Report Card for 2014. 

•	 The Governing Board approved adjustments to the NAEP Assessment Schedule 
which includes assessments at the national, state, and select urban district levels 
through 2024. 

•	 The Governing Board unanimously approved a slate of finalists for the chief state
school officer position, to forward to the Secretary of Education for appointment of
a new state chief in early 2016. 

Several other issues were addressed by Board Committees that may entail follow-up by the 
National Center for Education Statistics (NCES). These will be discussed further by 
Governing Board and NCES staff, as they work together for the betterment of the NAEP 
program. 


